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Bill 21, the Securities Amendment Act 2007 
 
April 17, 2007 
 
On April 12, 2007 Bill 21, the Securities Amendment Act 2007 received third reading in 
the Legislative Assembly of Alberta.  The amendments advance the harmonization and 
streamlining of securities legislation across Canada. 
 
A number of the amendments will support proposed National Instrument 31-103 
Registration Requirements and the registration provisions of proposed National 
Instrument 11-102 Passport System.  These amendments will come into force on 
proclamation, which is expected to be concurrent with the implementation of NI 31-103. 
 
The other provisions in Bill 21 are designed to enhance harmonization or are technical or 
housekeeping in nature. 
 
The full text and current status of Bill 21 can be accessed at the Alberta Legislative 
Assembly website under Bills and Amendments: 
http://www.assembly.ab.ca/net/index.aspx?p=bills_status&selectbill=021 
 
Questions 
If you have questions or require further information, please contact: 
 
Gary Crowe 
Senior Legal Counsel, Office of the General Counsel 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Phone: (403) 297-2067 
Fax: (403) 297-3679 
e-mail: gary.crowe@seccom.ab.ca 
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